

Miss Anne's News from Room 5 Week of January 15-19, 2024



This coming week will be a short week—don't forget NO SCHOOL on Monday due to the Martin Luther King Jr. holiday. Since last week was a short week due to our snowy weather, we didn't get most of our lesson plans in, so we will make up what wasn't done. Since we may have more cancelled days due to the dangerous cold that's forecast, I'll just give you a general outline of what's planned!

Our Letters of the Week this month are curved line and diagonal line letters: Pp, Bb, Rr, Kk, and Aa. We will also begin numeration and recognizing numerals 0-10. We will be enjoying the snowy weather through art. We'll make marshmallow snowmen, mix glue-and-shave cream puff paint for snow pictures, and work in our journals on Fridays. Towards the end of the month, we will have a mini-unit on transportation: trains, planes, boats, cars, trucks and buses.

The final week of January is Catholic Schools Week. We don't have a lot of plans formalized yet, but each day will be a Theme Day, so be watching for information as we celebrate our school, our students, our families and our staff!

I will be sending our a Sign-Up Genius next week for our Valentine Party on February 14th. This will be a Pizza Party at lunch -time, and I typically don't need room parents to attend. We'll spend the morning exchanging Valentine's cards, and preparing the fruits and goodies for our Pizza Party. We will make Valentine Mailbags in class as an Art Project, so don't worry about sending a box or anything to decorate!

I'll be out Friday, Jan. 19th, for a medical procedure :(. I hope everyone stays safe and warm!! — Miss Anne